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New data manager takes over Tapestry circulation and data collection

Write for Tapestry
Spring 2018: In Christ we’re not afraid to do the 
right thing…by turning the other cheek		
Deadline: November 1, 2017  extended to November 
20, 2017

We’d love to have you write for Tapestry. The deadline is 
fast approaching. Consider the following ideas and your 
life experiences or life-learning to help readers of the 
magazine grow in faith and action.

•	 Is turning the other cheek a passive action? Is it the 
brand of tolerance, of the sameness, demanded in 
today’s society? Jesus is the ultimate example of 
turning the other cheek. How has Scripture helped you 
to know when to take a stand and when to turn the 
other cheek?

•	 In the world today turning the other cheek makes us 
different. Such behaviour is counter-cultural in Canada 

today. How does Christ invite us to respond to what 
is presented in the media? How have you put it into 
action?

•	 When we have been hurt by others, especially family, 
do we hurt them back? Seek revenge? Treating them 
with love can demand control of self. Illustrate how the 
Spirit, through the Word, can help us know what to do.

Any of the above might tie into the Lenten or Easter 
seasons or perhaps you have an activity, recipe or story 
to share.

In the following issue we will consider an aspect of the 
next convention theme, “One in Spirit, One in Purpose.”

Send your submission to editor-in-chief, Marion Hollinger, 
tapestry@lutheranwomen.ca

or 2816 Calder Avenue, 
Saskatoon, SK S7J 1W1.

Receiving and processing subscriptions for Tapestry 
is one of the duties of LWML–Canada’s data manager. A 
new subscription year will be coming up early in 2018 
and your orders and any questions will be directed to 
Samantha Neeb.

Samantha has been appointed as the new data 
manager for LWMLC. She has been working with our 
current data manager, Laura Goerz, to learn the details 
of the position and is now ready to take the reins. We 
welcome Samantha with grateful thanks to God that He 
has given her skills she will use in service to the league 
both as circulation manager and the collector of data. 

Thank you to Laura Goerz who has served very ably 
as our data manager. God has given Laura a heart for 
mission and a love of LWMLC. I'm sure we will continue 
to see her as an active participant in our mission. 

Renewal forms will be sent with the next issue 
of Tapestry (spring 2018) and are to be returned to 
Samantha by April 30. Data updates will be requested 
soon. Contact information for Samantha will be included 
with both.

Samantha Neeb, 1859 Line 40, 
New Hamburg, ON N3A 4A7 

datamanager@lutheranwomen.ca
519-625-8316


